
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 

 
 

NOTICE REGARDING INSTALLATION OF CM/ECF PATCH 
 

On Saturday, April 22, 2017, the court conducted maintenance on the CM/ECF system as a 
preventative security measure.  The purpose of this notice is to inform filers that the following warning 
screen may appear on your screen if you copy and paste URLs from some of the CM/ECF queries and 
reports into a new tab.  To view the information, you may click the Continue link. 

 

Warning: The link to this page may not have originated from within CM/ECF. If you click the Continue 
link, you will be billed for the information provided. 

Continue 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Dated: April 24, 2017      Katherine B. Gullo 
        Clerk of Court 
 


